No.

UNITED INDEPENDENT ScHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC:

Donations

SUBMITTED BY: RobertoJ. Santos of Superintendent
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _January 20, 2010

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s)
and this will be attached to minutes.
The following are donations over $1000

1.

United D.D. Hachar Elem. School students received the following donations as Christmas gifts:
3,500 books (estimated value of $33,700.00) U.S. Marine Corps / Toys for Tots.
200 Christmas gifts (estimated value of $2,000.00) Navidad en el Barrio
30 bags of gently worn winter clothing and blankets

(estimated value of $4,800.00 ) United Day School
125 Christmas gifts (estimated value of $1,250.00) Alexander H.S. “Christmas Kindness Project”
Roosevelt Elementary School received a donation of $1,000.00 to be used for Christmas gifts from
Leyendecker Construction, Inc.
Newman Elementary School received a donation of $1,028.00 to be used for Christmas gifts from
Newman Elementary PTA.

The following are donations under $1000
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10.

11.

12,

13.

14.

15.

L.BJ High School Historical Organization received a donation of $120.00 from Mr. Francisco Arriaga.

LBJ High School Boys Basketball Team received a donation of $500.00 from the LBJ Athletic Booster Club.
LBJ High School Chess Club received a donation of $330.00 from the Laredo Chess Club.

Clark Middle School Band Club received a donation of $100.00 from Patricia V. Campos.

Trautmann Middle School Principal’s Account received a donation of $165.00 from Sheriff Martin Cuellar.
Clark Elementary School Choir received a donation of $50.00 from the City of Laredo.

Washington Middle School Chess Club received a donation of $340.00.

Kennedy-Zapata Elementary School Girl’s Basketball Team received a donation of $100.00 from Platinum
Production Testing Services.

Malakoff Elem. received toy donations with an estimated value of $110.00 from Gabriel and Raquel Garza.
Roosevelt Elementary School received the following donations for Christmas gifts:

$100.00 - Ernesto J. Martinez $250.00 - Ramos Concrete  $250.00 - DBA Dominion Commercial Builders
United D.D. Hachar Elementary School students received a donation of 20 Christmas gifts with a value of
$200.00 from Laredo Sheriff’s Department.

United D.D. Hachar Elementary School students received a donation of Christmas gifts with a value of
$960.00 from Friends of UISD.

United D.D. HacharElementary School Football team received a donation of $500.00 from Rogelio and
Veronica Salinas.

United D.D. Hachar Elementary School students received a donation of 25 blankets with an estimated value
of $175.00 from UISD Police Department.

Health Services Dept. received a donation of a Dell Inspiron laptop with a value of $400.00 from Coastal
Training Technologies.

Grand Total: $ 48,428.00

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources.




FOR CHILDREN

)EPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
MEMORANDUM
T Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent .
FROM: Fernando Garcia Q e
Principal
DATE: January 5, 2010

United D. D. Hachar received the following donations in December:

Toys for Tots/U.S. Marine Corps., made a donation to United D. D. Hachar students by
giving them 3,500 books as Christmas gifts for an estimated total of $33,700.

We respectfully request you place these items on the next Board Meeting agenda for
approval of acceptance by the U.LS.D. Board of Trustees. Your attention to this matter is’
greatly appreciated.

Amount: $33,700.00

United D.D. Hachar Elementary School
“RECOGNIZED CAMPUS”
Fernando Garcia, Principal
1003 Espejo-Molina Road e Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 e (956) 473-3000 e Fax (956) 473-3099

itis the policy of United I;S‘D. not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap inits progran;s, é:,ervioes, or activities as required by Title VI of the Civil
Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended. '

Es norma de United 1.S.D. el no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimento, en sus programas, servicios o e.ctividadas, tal como lo requieren el
Titulo VI de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, seglin enmienda; el Titulo IX de las Enmiendas en la Educacién de 1972, y [a Seccién 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitacién de 1973,

segin la enmienda.



FOR CHILDREN

NITED INDEPENDEN

 SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent ' Y
FROM: Fernando Garcia ‘-‘{Q 6
Principal
DATE: January 5, 2010

United D. D. Hachar received the following donations in December:

Navidad en el Barrio, made a donation to United D. D. Hachar students by giving them
200 Christmas gifts at about $10 each for a total of $2,000.

We respectfully request you place these items on the next Board Meeting agenda for
approval of acceptance by the U.L.S.D. Board of Trustees. Your attention to this matter is
greatly appreciated.

Amount: $2,000.00

United D.D. Hachar Elementary School
“RECOGNIZED CAMPUS”

Fernando Garcia, Principal
1003 Espejo-Molina Road e Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-3000 ® Fax (956) 473-3099

itis the policy of United 1.S.D. not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap in its programs, sen..vice‘s‘, or activities as required by Title VI of the CMI
Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended. '

Es norma de United 1.S.D. el no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimento, en sus programas, servicios o actividades, tal como lo requieren el
Titulo Vi de Ia Ley de Derechos Civiles da 1964, segin enmienda; el Titulo IX de las Enmiendas en la Educacion de 1972, y la Seccién 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitacién de 1973,
segun la enmienda.



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superinteudent
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent -
FROM: Fernando Garcia ' (R
Principal
DATE: January 5, 2010

United D. D. Hachar received the following donations in December:

United Day School, made a donation to United D. D. Hachar students by givix}g them 30
Bags of gently used winter clothing and blankets as Christmas gifts for an estimated total
of $4,800. '

We'respectfully request you place these items on the next Board Meetipg agenc}a for - .
approval of acceptance by the U.L.S.D. Board of Trustees. Your attention to th1;s matter is
greatly appreciated.

Amount: $4,800.00

United D.D. Hachar Elementary School
“RECOGNIZED CAMPUS”
Fernando Garcia, Principal
1003 Espejo-Molina Road e Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 e (956) 473-3000 @ Fax (956) 473-3099

It is the policy of United 1.S.D. not to discriminate on the‘bas}s of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap In its programs, services, or activities as required by Title VI of the Civil ‘ “\
Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended.

Es norma de United 1.S.D. el no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimento, en sus programas, servicios o actividades, tal como lo requieren el

Titulo Vi de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, segiin enmienda; el Titulo IX de las Enmiendas en |a Educacién de 1872, y la Seccién 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitacion de 1973,
segun la enmienda.




FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDEN

* SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
FROM: Fernando Garcia Lt
Principal
DATE: January 5, 2010

United D. D. Hachar received the following donations in December:

Alexander High School “Christmas Kindness Project”, made a donation to United D. D.
Hachar students by giving them 125 Christmas gifts at about $10 each for a total of
$1,250.

We respectfully request you place these items on the next Board Meeting agenda for
approval of acceptance by the U.1.S.D. Board of Trustees. Your attention to this matter is
greatly appreciated.

Amount: $1,250.00

United D.D. Hachar Elementary School
“RECOGNIZED CAMPUS”

Fernando Garcia, Principal
1003 Espejo-Molina Road e Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 e (956) 473-3000 e Fax (956) 473-3099

itis the policy of United 1.S.D. not to discril:ninéje on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap in its programs, services, or activities as req;,lired by Title VI of the Civil
Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title [X of the Education Amendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended. *

Es noma de United 1.S.D. el no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimento, en sus programas, servicios o actividades, tal como lo requieren el
Titulo Vi de 1a Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, segiin enmienda; et Titulo IX de las Enmiendas en la Educacion de 1972, y la Seccién 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitacion de 1973,
segln la enmienda.
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To:  Roberto J Santos, Superintendent
From: Sylvia J. Reash, Principal
Date: December 16, 2009

Re: Donation

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to F.D. Roosevelt Elementary
so that our students could have presents for Christmas. We respectfully request that the
following donation. from Leyendecker Construction, Inc. $ 1,000.00, be placed on the
agenda for the next board meeting for approval.

F. D. Roosevelt would like to thank the mentioned person and organizations, for their
generosity and their support of our students at FDR.

Thank you

A gt~
Ms. glwa.l {

Principal

Roosevelt Elementary School
Sylvia J. Reash, Principal
3301 Sierra Vista Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-3400 e Fax (956)473-3799
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Mr. Roberto Santos
Superintendent

From: Leticia R. Garcia
Principal

Date: December 10, 2009

Subject: Donation

I respectfully request that you place the following item on the next board meeting
agenda for approval of acceptance by the U.L.S.D. Board of Trustees.

Newman Elementary School PTA Donation $1,028.00
We are truly grateful for this donation which will provide Christmas gifts for our
students. Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Happy Holidays!

Newman Elementary School
Leticia R. Garcia, Principal
1300 Alta Vista @ Laredo, Texas 78041 ® (956) 473-3800 ® Fax (956) 473-3899




FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto | Santos
Superintendent

To:  Roberto ] Santos, Superintendent

From: Maggie Martinez, Principal &7~ D(%

Date: 12-15-2009

Re:  Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Lyndon B Johnson High
School. We respectfully request that these items be placed on the agenda for the next board

meeting for approval:

Mr. Francisco Arriaga for donating $120.00 for the LBJ Wolves Historical
Organization.

The LBJ Athletic Booster Club for donating $500.00 to the LBJ Boys Basketball Team.
The Laredo Chess Club for donating $330.00 to the Lyndon B Johnson Chess Club.
Lyndon B Johnson High School would like to thank the mentioned organizations for their

generosity and their support of our students at LBJ HS.

Thank you.

CRa
Lyndon B. Johnson High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
5626 Cielito Lindo Bivd. ® Laredo, Texas 78046 @ (956) 473-3100 @ Fax (956} 473-5281



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J Santos
Superintendent

12-8-09

Dear Mr. Francisco Arriaga,

The Wolves Historical Organization would like to recognize you for your generous
contribution of $120.00 for the WHO club for their trip to the Renaissance Festival this past
November near Houston Texas.  Without you, the club members would not have
experienced first hand the artistic, scientific, and social influences of that time period. It was
a unique educational experience for our students.

Sincerely

Mrs. Rebecca Hughes
History Teacher
WHO Club Sponsor
LBJ High School

Lyndon B. Johnson High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
35626 Cielito Lindo Bivd e Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5100 @ Fax (956) 473-5281



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J Santos
Superintendent

12-7-09

Dear LBJ Booster Club,

The Boy’s Basketball Program at Lyndon B Johnson High School is indebted and
grateful to you for your generous donation of $500.00.

We will use that money to purchase travel suits for our player’s. In addition, your
donation will enable our athletes to wear their t-shirts with pride and unity.

Sincerely,

LBIJ Boy’s Basketball Staff

Lyndon B. Johnson High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
5626 Cielito Lindo Blvd. e Laredo, Texas 78046 @ (956} 473-3100 @ Fax (956) 473-5281
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto | Santos
Superintendent

12-11-09

To The Laredo Chess Club,

The LBJ Chess Club would like to thank the Laredo Chess Club for their generous
donation of $330.00. This donation is for hosting our 3" Annual LBJ Chess tournament this
fall. Proceeds will be used for future tournaments and trainings for our players.

Thank you,

Mrs. Rebecca Hughes

2

Lyndon B. Johnson High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
5626 Cielito Lindo Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5100 ® Fux (936) 473-5281
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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mr. Rene Rodriguez
Principal Clark Middle School

To: United ISD Board of Trustees and Superintendent
Date: December 14, 2009

Clark Middle School has received a gratitude donation of $100.00
dollars from Patricia V. Campos for our Band Club.

Thank You

215

Rene Rodriguez, Principal

=l

&

500 Hill Side (Rear) Laredo, Texas 78041 Phone (956) 473-7500 Fax: (956) 473-7599




FOR CHILDREN

Board of Trustees

John M. Bruce
President
District 7

Pat Campos
Vice-President
District 3

Juan Antonio Molina, Jr
Secretary
District 4

Ricardo Molina
Parliamentarian
District 1

Francisco “Pancho”
Gonzalez, Jr.
Member
District 2

William “Bill" Johnson
Member
District 5

Juan Roberto Ramirez
Member
District 6

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219
Facsimile: (956) 728-8691

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Raymundo Gonzalez, III, Principal
Trautmann Middle School

TO: ROBERTO J. SANTOS, SUPERINTENDENT
FROM: RAYMUNDO GONZALEZ, Il {R351W”
SUBJECT: DONATION

DATE: December 16, 2009, 2009

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL “Principals” HAS RECEIVED THE
FOLLOWING DONATION:

$165.00 from Sheriff Martin Cuellar, Cash
WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT YOU PLACE THIS ITEM ON THE
NEXT BOARD MEETING AGENDA FOR APPROVAL BY THE BOARD.

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL IS VERY APPRECIATIVE FOR THIS
GENEROUS DONATION.

8501 Curly Lane. - Laredo, TX 78045 - (956) 473-7400 - Fax (956)473-7499



FOR CHILDREN

ITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
Memorandum
To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Linda C. Castillo, Principal
Subject: Donation
Date: January 4, 2009

Clark Elementary School Choir has received a monetary donation of $50.00 dollars from the City of
Laredo. We request this item be placed on the agenda for approval at the next board meeting.

Clark Elementary School greatly appreciates the City of Laredo for the generous and attentive
donation.

&Ldg [/ 6,

(: !,g

UA menlany
* ok

Eitituaw i3 Evecyibin .

Clark Elementary School
Linda C. Castillo, Principal
500 W. Hillside Rd., Laredo, Texas 78041 (956) 473-4600 Fax (956) 473-4699

Disclaimer
It is the policy of Uniled 1.S.D. nol o discriminale on the basis of race, color, nalional origin, sex, or handicap in its programs, services, or aclivities as required by Title VI of the Civil Righls Act of 1964, as
amended; Tille IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended.

Es norma de United 1.S.D. el no discriminar por molivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimenlo, en sus servicios o aclivi , lal como lo requi el Titulo VI de la Ley de
Derechos Civiles de 1964, segin enmienda; el Tilulo IX de las Enmiendas en la Educacién de 1972 y la Seccién 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitacion de 1913 segun la enmienda.



FOR CHILDREN

Mr. David H. Gonzalez

Principal
To: M. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Mr. David H. Gonzale%{
Subject: Donation
Date: December 16, 2009

George Washington Middle School has received the following donation:
12/16/2009 Chess Club $340.00

We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for
approval by the board. George Washington Middle School is very appreciative for the
generous donation.

George Washington Middle School
10306 River Bank Drive @ Laredo. Texas 78045 @ (956) 473-7600  Fax (956) 473-7699



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

FROM: Thelma J. Martinez
Principal o

DATE: January 5, 2010

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

Platinum Production Testing Services has made a $100.00 donation to
the Girl’s Basketball Team of our school.

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting Agenda for acceptance

and approval by the Board of Trustees.

Thank you.

NEL Y
ﬂa%“s“\&'/
\!

Kennedy-Zapata Elementary School
Thelma J. Martinez, Principal
3809 S. Espejo-Molina Road e Laredo, Texas 78046 e (956) 473-4100 o Fax (956) 473-4199



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Memorandum

To: Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Anna R. Torres

Subject: Donation

Date:  January 5, 2010

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary received a donation from Gabriel and Raquel Garza. The donation was for 12
Barbie’s, 12 packaged toy cars, 18 stockings, 23 candy canes, one remote control car, and candy. The
estimated total cost was $110.00. We request this item be placed on the agenda for approval at the next board
meeting.

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary School is very appreciative of the generosity of this donor.

XC: Ann McDonald, Executive Director for Elementary Education

Mavanors

RolovTs

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary at San Isidro
Anna R. Torres, Principal
2810 Havana Drive - Laredo, Texas 78045 - Phone (956) 473-4800 Fax (956) 473-4899
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To:  Roberto J Santos, Superintendent
From: Sylvia J. Reash, Principal
Date: December 11, 2009

Re: Donation

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to F.D. Roosevelt Elementary
so that our students could have presents for Christmas. We respectfully request that the
following donations from Ernesto J. Martinez-$100.00, Ramos Concrete $ 250.00, and DBA
Dominion Commercial Builders $250.00, be placed on the agenda for the next board
meeting for approval.

F. D. Roosevelt would like to thank the mentioned person and organizations, for their
generosity and their support of our students at FDR.

Thank you.
Ms.kylvia J. Reash
Principal

Roosevelt Elementary School
Sylvia J. Reash, Principal
3301 Sierra Vista Blvd. @ Laredo, Texas 78046 @ (956) 473-3400 e Fax (956)473-3799



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDEN!

Roberto J. Santos

" SCHOOL DISTRICT

Superintendent
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
FROM: Fernando Garcia W
Principal
DATE: January 5, 2010

United D. D. Hachar received the following donations in December:

Laredo Sherriff’s Department, made a donation to United D. D. Hachar students by
giving them 20 Christmas gifts at about $10 each for a total of $200.

We respectfully request you place these items on the next Board Meeting agenda for
approval of acceptance by the U.I.S.D. Board of Trustees. Your attention to this matter is
greatly appreciated. )

Amount: $200.00

United D.D. Hachar Elementary School
“RECOGNIZED CAMPUS”

Fernando Garcia, Principal
1003 Espejo-Molina Road e Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 e (956) 473-3000 @ Fax (956) 473-3099

ltis the pollcy of United 1.8.D. not to discriminate on the basis of race, color national origin, sex, or handicap in ns pmgmms services, or activities as required by Title VI of the Civil
Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title X of the Education Arnendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended.

Es nomna de United |.S.D. el no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimento, en sus programas, servicios o actividades, tal como lo requieren el
Titulo Vi de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, segin enmienda; el Titulo IX de las Enmiendas en la Educacién de 1972, y la Seccién 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitacién de 1973,
segun la enmienda.



T SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

. Superintendent
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent ‘
@W"")
FROM: Fernando Garcia
Principal
DATE: January 5, 2010

United D. D. Hachar received the following donations in December:

Friends of UISD made a donation to United D. D. Hachar students/siblings by giving
them 120 Christmas gifts at about $8 each for a total of $960. -

We respectfully request you place these items on the next Board Meeting agenc.la for -
approval of acceptance by the U.L.S.D. Board of Trustees. Your attention to this matter 1s

greatly appreciated.

:

Amount: $960.00

United D.D. Hachar Elementary School
“RECOGNIZED CAMPUS”

Fernando Garcia, Principal
1003 Espejo-Molina Road e Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 e (956) 473-3000 @ Fax (956) 473-3099

it is the policy of United 1.S.D. not to discriminate on the basis of racé, oc\nlor, national origin, sex, or handicap in its programs, services, or actmtla as required by Title VI of the Civit
Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended. '

Es noma de United 1.5.D. el no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo ¢ impedimento, en sus programas, servicios o actividades, tal como lo requieren el
Titulo VI de Ia Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, segiin enmienda; el Titulo IX de las Enmiendas en la Educacién de 1972, y la Seccitn 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitacién de 1973,
segln la enmienda.



FOR CHILDREN

EPENDENT

Roberto J. Santos

'UNITED

Superintendent
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
_ Superintendent X
FROM: Fernando Garcia };MW
Principal
DATE: January 5, 2010

United D. D. Hachar received the following donations in December:

Rogelio & Veronica Salinas made a donation to United D. D. Hachar football team for a
total of $500.

We respectfully request you place these items on the next Board Meeting agenda for
approval of acceptance by the U.L.S.D. Board of Trustees. Your attention to this matter is
greatly appreciated.

Amount: $500.00

United D.D. Hachar Elementary School
“RECOGNIZED CAMPUS”

Fernando Garcia, Principal
1003 Espejo-Molina Road e Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 e (956) 473-3000 e Fax (956) 473-3099

itis the pollcy of United 1.S.D. not to dnscnmmate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap in its programs services, or ac.-tmhes as reqmred by Title VI of the Civit
Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended.

Es norma de United |.S.D. el no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimento, en sus programas, servicios o actividades, tal como lo requieren el
Titulo Vi de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, segtin enmienda; el Titulo IX de las Enmiendas en la Educacién de 1972, y la Seccién 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitacién de 1973,
segun la enmienda.



NDENT SCHOOL DISTRIC

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
FROM: Fernando Garcia X_[téea
Principal
DATE: January 5, 2010

United D. D. Hachar received the following donations in December:

UISD Police made a donation to United D. D. Hachar students by giving them 25
blankets as Christmas gifts for an estimated total of $175. -

We respectfully request you place these items on the next Board Meetipg agen(}a for .
approval of acceptance by the U.L.S.D. Board of Trustees. Your attention to this matter is
greatly appreciated.

Amount: $175.00

~ United D.D. Hachar Elementary School
“RECOGNIZED CAMPUS”
Fernando Garcia, Principal
1003 Espejo-Molina Road e Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 e (956) 473-3000 @ Fax (956) 473-3099

Itis the policy of United 1.S.D. not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap inits prograrns; seryvices, or activities &s required by Title VI of the Civil
Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended.

Es noma de United 1.S.D. el no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimento, en sus programas, senvicios o actividades, tal como lo requieren ef

Titulo VI de la Ley de Derachos Civiles da 1964, segin enmienda; el Titulo IX de las Enmiendas en la Educacién de 1972, ¥ la Seccién 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitacién de 1873,
segun la enmienda.




FOR CHEILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Irene Rosales RN, BSN
Health Services Director

MEMORANDUM
To: Roberto Santos, Superintendent __
From: Irene Rosales RN, BSN, and Health Services Director . \,k
Through: Sandra CaM Executive Director for Student Services
Date: January 14, 2010

Subject: Acceptance of Donation

On December 3, 2009, Mr. Marvin Zoilo, Senior Account Executive for Coastal Training
Technologies presented Health Services Department with a Dell Inspiron laptop worth
$400.00, as a promotional item donation. Enclosed please find a copy of the letter from
Coastal Du Pont with all the pertinent information. I respectfully request that you place
this item on the next board meeting agenda for approval of acceptance.

Thank you for your assistance with this process.

Irene Rosales RN, BSN

Health Services Director
700 E. Del Mar Blvd. rear - Laredo, Texas 78045 - (956)473-6264 - Fax (956) 473-6407



December 11, 2009

Irene Rosales

c/o Elva Ramos

Health Services Department

700 E. Del Mar Blvd.

Laredo, Texas 78045

(956) 473-6265 / Fax (956) 473-6407

Dear Irene:

In September, 2009, COASTAL TRAINING TECHNOLOGIES offered their customers
who purchased $5,000 of our training products the choice of receiving a promotional item
for the cost of shipping and handling only. One of the items was a Dell Inspiron Laptop
Computer. Elva Ramos of the United Independent School District, Laredo, TX
purchased products in the amount of $5,395 on September 24™ and became eligible for
this promotional item. Coastal shipped the Laptop to Ms. Ramos at the school address on
11/3/09.

Sincerely,

Signed affixed:

Marvin Zoilo

Senior Account Executive

Coastal Training Technologies

500 Studio Drive, Virginia Beach VA 23452
Phone: (800) 695-0756 X 2071

Fax: (757) 4983657



